Dear Friends, Dear Colleagues,

Remember the warm atmosphere of our trainings in La Teppe? Are you ready to come back? If you never came, would you take the opportunity to discover?

The **registrations for the IPT Week France 2017 are now open**! Simply mail me if you want to participate (oguz.omay@teppe.org)
We will confirm your registration by mail, depending on spaces available.

The price is very low; yet places are really limited.

You can register for 1 or 2 workshops. If you want to attend **both workshops**, you will have 2 free days in the middle to visit Lyon, Avignon, Rhône valley vineyards, Valrhôna chocolate factory, Pont du Gard and Nimes... all in the vicinity of La Teppe! Even Paris is easily accessible by fast train.

Practical information concerning your trip to La Teppe is attached.

The workshops will be in English but we will provide playful **French translation for all of them**. By this arrangement, we hope to attract more French speaking colleagues. But we do hope that international participants will also come, maybe taking the opportunity to brush up their French.

1 - FIRST WORKSHOP - IPT WEEK 2017

Motivational Interviewing With **Heather Flynn** (USA)

Learn to articulate MI and IPT from the person who is an expert on both

30 September and 1 October 2017 (Saturday, Sunday)
2 days intensive workshop
9h - 17h30

50 euros ; the price includes 2 full course lunches

2 - SECOND WORKSHOP - IPT WEEK

IPT: Foundations, Adaptations, Challenges John Markowitz and Barbara Milrod (USA)

Themes include: How to understand and interpret IPT evidence base, Methods used in IPT trials, Case conceptualisation and Formulation, Trauma, Borderline patients, Dysthymia With a bonus on IPT / psychodynamics interface
Role plays with an actress to work on techniques

4 and 5 October 2017 (Wednesday, Thursday)

2 days intensive workshop 9h - 17h30

50 euros; the price includes 2 full course lunches

Hope you can join us in La Teppe!

Feel free to mail me if you need more information now.

The registrations have just been opened to the French public. Given the low prices, we expect they will be full rapidly. So write us even if you are considering to come yet are not sure to be able to. We will give international participants priority up to a point.

Best regards,

Oguz Omay

France

oguz.omay@teppe.org